May 13, 2019

Englewood Isles Property Owners Association c/o Rob Holborn, President 1811 Englewood Rd., # 240 Englewood, FL 34223

Re: Inspection of requested documents and resolution

Dear Mr. Holborn:

On Monday, May 6, 2019 I was informed by Attorney Dickinson's office staff that a representative from your organization retrieved the requested documents on Friday, May 3, 2019. The Parkway Association made copies of all the documents detailed in your undated letter sent to me and received on April 5, 2019. Many of the documents requested were financial in nature. As stated in the letter from your attorney, Kevin Wells they were to verify the yearly dues paid to the Parkway Association were properly managed, accounted for and spent on appropriate corporate purposes, costs and expenses. The Parkway Association has not received word from your organization as to your findings of the documents provided. We trust that upon inspection, your organization found the records in order and accurate. If there are questions, Lewis Stogner the treasurer for the Parkway Association and I will be happy to answer said questions.

Please respond in a timely manner so the matter can be put to rest and we can all move in a positive direction for the benefit of the entire community of Englewood Isles. In the end, we are all neighbors.

Cordially,

Alice Anastasi, President Englewood Isles Parkway Association, Inc.